
 

Chartiers Valley School District – 2030 Swallow Hill Road – Pittsburgh, PA 15220 – 412-429-2201 
 

 
 
 
David Voye        September 12, 2024 
Division Manager 
Allegheny County Elections Division 
542 Forbes Ave., Suite 312 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15219-2953 
 
Re: Voting Location, Chartiers Valley School District 
 
Dear Mr. Voye: 
 

I am writing as the President of the Chartiers Valley School Board to notify the Allegheny 
County Elections Division that for safety reasons our school building located at 2030 Swallow 
Hill Road, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15220 may not be used as a polling place for the upcoming 
election or any future elections.   

 
Currently our Intermediate School (grades 3-5) is used for voting and is slated to be used 

for the November 5, 2024, election.  Utilization of our school building negatively impacts our 
ability to operate effectively and educate our students.  The School Board has received 
complaints and concerns from parents, staff, and community members regarding traffic, 
decorum, movement of students into and out of the school, and safety.  For the security of the 
students, staff and parents of the Chartiers Valley School District, I am hereby declaring that our 
Intermediate School is no longer available for use by the Allegheny County Board of Elections. 

 
I have made several telephone calls to your office and sent emails through your website, 

but was unable to reach you.  At your earliest convenience please confirm receipt of this letter 
and that the Elections Division will no longer utilize School District buildings for voting. 

 
    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Darren G.  Mariano 
    President, Chartiers Valley School Board 

 
CC: Joseph Dimperio, Interim Superintendent 
 
 


